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Do you have an upcoming
event or news you would
like to promote throughout
the College of Engineering?

We would like to share your
announcements on the
college blog and in our
student newsletter. Visit:

https://ceng.calpoly.edu/submission-guidelines

For more information:

Cengnews@caIPOIy'edu' ects that students in the PROVE Lab are working on
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